Erratum 185

Erratum

East/West: Journal of Ukrainian Studies has been asked to publish the
following statement.

Roman Senkus, Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of Ukrainian Studies apologizes
to Suzanne Holyck Hunchuck for the error that occurred in the first sentence
of her review of John C. Lehr's Community and Frontier: A Ukrainian
Settlement in the Canadian Parkland, published in JUS volume 37, Nos. 1-2
(Summer-Winter 2012), p. 240. The phrase, “who has a and specialist”
should have read, “who has been a specialist.”
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